
Director Kawaguchi attended the discussion on “70 years of Friendship between Japan and 
Cambodia” at Angkor University  

  
On 25th August 2023, Director Kawaguchi participated in a discussion with Dr. Gnel Rattha, 

Rector, on “70 years of friendship between Japan and Cambodia” which was jointly held by Angkor 
University and the Consular Office of Japan in Siem Reap. Approximately 100 students attended 
the discussion.   

This program is a commemorative event to mark the 70 years of friendship between Japan 
and Cambodia. This was the sixth program in northwestern universities and this was the first 
discussion. The program will continue to be held at other universities in northwestern provinces 
throughout this year.  
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 


